
 

March 4, 2024 

To: Plumsted Township Board of Fire Commissioner #1 
From: Captain Jodi Byrne 
Subject: March 2024 EMS Report 
 
Febuary 2024  79 Calls 

            12 Refusals 
 
-North/New Hanover: For February:  
 North Hanover- 4 dispatches-all cancels 
 New Hanover-1 dispatch-1 transport 
 
-Speedway: We received final payment for 2023 season. I reached out to Rick Grasso to confirm 
start dates and he respondd that he is not doing the speedway this year. Fred Vahlsing is retaining 
ownership. Spoke with Comm Gaskill and Chief Byrne, we agreed to wait to hear from them to 
see if they wish to retain our EMS services this year. 
 
-Squad telephone- Still ongoing, hoping for final installation 3/4/24 
 
-FIOS/Internet: Still waiting for final hookup. We had to purchase boxes to extend wireless 
signal.  
 
-Staff Locker Room Partition: Letter is completed giving permission. Paperwork is completed 
and waiting for permit to proceed. 
 
-Building Air Conditioner/Heater Unit/Electric:  Energy Grant upgrades anticipated   
March/April 
 
-Gear Lockers: Currently we are using wooden gear lockers that do not accomodate the 
employees gear. Looking to purchase 9 on wheels.  
Gear Grid 1 set of 3 appx $1813.00- 3 sets of 3=$5439.00 
Fire Safety USA 1 set of 3 appx $1175.00-3 sets of 3=$3525.00 
 
-Grant/LUCAS device: Order has been placed. 4-5 month lead time for delivery of machine... 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Respectfully 
, 
Jodi Byrne 
EMS Captain 
 
 


